
Final Results for One (1) Year Limited-Term Proposals   

Under the oversight of the Independent Monitor, ESI has concluded its review 
and evaluation of the 1-year proposals submitted in response to the Summer 
2008 RFP. As a result, ESI has received Entergy Operating Committee 
approval to move forward with one (1) 100 MW proposal for a Short-Notice 
Peaking MUCCO – Product Package F. ESI has notified this Bidder that its 
proposal has been selected for award. All remaining Bidders who submitted 1-
year proposals have been notified that their proposals have been rejected.  

 

ESI will continue to evaluate the three (3) and five (5) year limited-term 
proposals received in response to this RFP and will notify Bidders of the 
results of this review and evaluation once completed. At this time, ESI does 
not anticipate any delays in meeting the schedule for three (3) and five (5) 
year proposals as outlined in the Final RFP.  




